
Our school is proud to support Safer 
Internet Day 2023 – a global initiative 
that brings together communities, 
families, schools and organisations 
from more than 200 countries to help 
create safer online spaces. 

To celebrate Safer Internet Day 2023 our school is:
•	 taking part in eSafety's Virtual Classroom 

webinar (Years 3-6)
•	 planning a whole-school approach to online 

safety using the Toolkit for Schools and  
The Best Practice Framework for Online 
Safety Education 

•	 making time for staff to participate in 
eSafety’s Teacher Professional Learning 

•	 promoting eSafety parent and carer webinars 
within our school community each term. 

esafety.gov.au

https://www.esafety.gov.au/educators/webinars-for-schools
https://www.esafety.gov.au/educators/webinars-for-schools
https://www.esafety.gov.au/educators/toolkit-schools
https://www.esafety.gov.au/educators/best-practice-framework
https://www.esafety.gov.au/educators/training-for-professionals/teachers-professional-learning-program
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/webinars
http://esafety.gov.au

